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Girls Picnic 2018 

Dream World Water Park   

Due to increase in number of girls willing to go for picnic, the 

arrangements will take more time, So Department of Students Affairs 

rescheduled the picnic on Saturday, 28th April 2018 instead of 

Saturday, 21st April, 2018 from 09:00 hour to 17:00 hour. 

Now the last date of registration is extended to 24th April 2018 before 

13:00 hours,  

Charges for the picnic: 

 

 Rs. 1500/- (including Transport, 5 item Lunch & Many More) 
Deposit your amount in account Controller Students Affairs 

NBP Bank in Account No. 179-1 & submit your voucher to  

Ms. Aqsa Khan, Lecturer, Electronic Engineering Department 
 

 

 

 

 

 

All interested female students are hereby advised to contact                   

Ms. Aqsa Khan, Lecturer, Electronic Engineering Department                  

or visit the help desk near Students Facilitation Centre for further detail.  

 

 ____________________________________ 
Controller Students’ Affairs 

To,  
1. All Chairpersons:  

With the request to kindly display the same on the Departmental Notice Board. 
 

Copy forwarded for Information: 
1. PA to PVC 
2. All Deans 
3. Registrar 


